
 

COMMUNITY HALLS COMMITTEE 
ASSET COMMITTEE 
An Annual General Meeting will be held at 
the Koroop Hall, Koroop Road, Koroop on 
Monday, 5 September 2022 at 7.30 pm to 
receive reports and financial summaries 
from representatives of Gannawarra Shire 
Council’s Community Halls Community 
Asset Committee. Interested persons 
welcome to attend.  Please contact 
Customer Service on (03) 5450 9333 to 
confirm attendance.  
Tom O’Reilly 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
KERANG BOOK PARADE 
Residents are advised that due to the 
Kerang and District Schools Book Parade, 
the following road closures will be in place 
on Friday, 26 August between 11am and 
2pm: 
• Victoria Street, between Wellington 

and Scoresby streets. 
• Scoresby Street, between Albert and 

Fitzroy streets. 
• Fitzroy Street, between Scoresby and 

Wellington streets. 
• Wellington Street, between Fitzroy 

and Victoria streets.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
THE ALPHABET OF AWESOME 
SCIENCE IS COMING 
Families will enjoy an evening of science 
fun when The Alphabet of Awesome 
Science comes to the Kerang Memorial 
Hall on Wednesday, 14 September at 
6pm. 
Join professors Lexi Con and Noel Edge 
(the Word Nerd and the Science Freak) for 
a thrilling voyage through the alphabet — 
where sesquipedalian words inspire mind-
blowing scientific surprises! It's a tongue-
twisting race from A to Z that's equal 
parts explosive, messy, hilarious, 
fascinating and gross.  
For tickets and more information, visit 
www.trybooking.com/CBSQZ  
 

TENDERS 
Tenders are currently being sought for the 
following projects: 
• Kerang Stormwater Pump Upgrade 

(applications close 9 September) 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/tenders  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

MAYOR’S MESSAGE   
Time is running out to apply 
for support from Council’s 
2022 Community Grants 
Program. 
Applications for this  
popular program close 
at 11.59pm Wednesday,  
31 August. 
To learn more about how this 
program can support your local 
event, project, activity or 
infrastructure upgrade, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/grants  
Kind regards, 
Mayor Charlie Gillingham 
 

IMMUNISATION SESSION 
WEDNESDAY, 7 SEPTEMBER 
KERANG (10.30am – 12 noon) 
NOTE: Bookings for Council 
immunisation sessions are essential, 
which can be made by phoning (03) 
5450 9333.  
Only one parent/guardian should 
attend with the child to be 
vaccinated. Anyone showing COVID-
19 symptoms, or those who are in 
isolation, should not attend.  
For more details, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/ 
immunisation  
 

COUNCIL MEETING  
An Unscheduled Meeting of Council 
will be held on Thursday, 25 August 
at 5pm. This meeting will be held 
virtually and livestreamed via 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/livestream  
 
EMPLOYMENT VACANCIES 
• Manager Council Assets & 

Property – Full-time 
• Manager Governance – Full-time 
• Environmental Health 

Coordinator – Full-time 
• Kindergarten Teachers – 3 part-

time positions 
• Early Childhood Educators 

(Cohuna Kindergarten) – 2 part-
time positions 

• Outdoor Pool Lifeguards – Casual 
• Early Childhood Educator - Casual 
For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/jobs 
 

HAVE YOUR SAY 
• Draft Domestic Animal 

Management Plan (feedback 
closes Friday, 2 September) 

• Draft Walking and Cycling 
Strategy (feedback closes 
Thursday, 15 September) 

For more information, please visit 
www.gsc.vic.gov.au/yoursay 
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